
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Governing Board of John F. Kennedy Elementary convenes once monthly. Considering the 
World Health Organization declared COVID-19 to be a pandemic on March 11, 2020, the GB 
meetings are now taking place via the ZOOM platform.  
 
The members of this year’s governing Board are as follows: 

Parent Members Staff Members 

Chair & PC Delegate Ms. Subaihi Teachers Ms. Franzini 

Vice-Chair Ms. Tutunciyan  Ms. Malone 

Treasurer Ms. Karvelas Ms. Met 

Parent Members Mr. Khayrallah Support Staff Amanda Diodati 

 Mr. Unal Secretary Helen Galanis 

 Mr. DiMarco Principal Tania Marchitello 

Community Representative: Helen Morrison 
(CISSS) 

 

 
This letter is to inform you of the dates and times of this year’s Governing Board meetings: 
 

• November 26 at 7:00pm 

• December 17 at 7:00pm 

• January 21 at 7:00pm 

• February 18 at 7:00pm 

• March 18 at 7:00pm 

• April 22 at 7:00pm 

• May 20 at 7:00pm 

• June 17 at 7:00pm 

 

All of our meetings include a public question period on the agenda at the beginning and at the 
end of the meeting. The period will not exceed 10 minutes and is for questions to be addressed 
to the Chair of the governing board only. Persons interested in making a presentation must 
make a request to the Principal at least 7 days prior to the meeting via email 
(tmarchitello@swlauriersb.qc.ca). 

The Governing Board shall publish a copy of its agenda on the school’s website at least three 
(3) days before the meeting with a notice indicating that the zoom link will be provided to any 
member of the public wishing to attend a Governing Board meeting. The zoom link can be 
requested of the GB recording Secretary 3 days prior to the scheduled Governing Board 
meeting via email (hgalanis@swlauriersb.qc.ca). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions related to Governing Board, 

 

Ms. Marchitello 
Principal 
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